
GREAT DAY
Make i t  a

T H E  W I L D C A T  F U N D



The Wildcat Fund celebrates Mrs. Williams as our new principal and
continues to advance four critical initiatives for OLGC School:

Recruit, recognize, and retain exceptional faculty and staff 
Advance curriculum, technology, and innovative classrooms
Address the needs of our growing campus
Deliver need-based tuition assistance

In recent years, we have been able to provide outstanding academic
and spiritual growth for our students despite the significant challenges
of an aging infrastructure. The need for capital improvements is now
urgent and unavoidable due to obsolete systems, non-existent
replacement parts, and declining materials. To continue to provide our
children with an exceptional education, we must address the critical
issues facing our aging physical home. 

THE WILDCAT FUND
Now and for  the  future  of  OLGC School

T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  S U P P O R T I N G  T H E  W I L D C A T  F U N D

The installation of a new Air Filtration (HVAC) system, a new roof at the school, and the continued
upgrade of the flooring in classrooms will help bring our building up to the high standards needed to
ensure that OLGC School remains a beacon of academic excellence, faith-enriched learning,
prayer, and service in our community now and for future generations.
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